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We acknowledge the traditional custodians of this land and pay our  respects to Elders past, 

present and future. Newsletter Term 3 Week 6 

Enrol now for Kindergarten 2020 

 

We are taking enrolments for 

kindergarten 2020. Please call 

the school 4821 2759. Or call 

into the school office to pick up 

an enrolment form. We will be 

running our Information day for 

parents Thursday 31st October 

9.30am till 10.30am in the        

library.  

In Class visits will start in Term 4 

on   Thursday 7th November 

from 2.10pm till 3.20pm and run 

for 6 consecutive weeks. 

We look forward to seeing you 

then. 

Well again we find ourselves over half way into the term.  

We would like to extend a warm welcome to Mrs Lisa Harrison who has joined Goulburn 

South from Binda Public School. Lisa has joined us as Classroom Teacher/Assistant       

Principal for 5/6. Mrs. Harrison had a “Meet and Greet” afternoon on Wednesday with 

parents of the 5/6 students.  

 

This Sunday is Fathers Day we wish all our dads, carers, grand fathers 

and male role  models a “Happy Fathers Day”. We will be holding our 

Fathers Day stall on Thursday. Students from the SRC will be selling gifts 

ranging in price from $1 to $6.  

 

Invitations have also been sent home with students for our Dads and 

Lads morning on Friday. We invite dads and significant males in the students lives to 

come and visit the classroom. One of our students wrote: 

 

“I am excited about the Dads and Lads day. My dad is taking a day off work to come 

and see my sister and I. My Pop is coming too. Pop and dad are going to split up the 

time so they can go to both of us. I love maths so can’t wait to do it with my family” 

 

The P & C will be selling Egg and Bacon Rolls with tea or coffee for $5.00 at lunch. We 

look forward to seeing you on Friday. 



News from K/1R  

K/1R have been busy in writing sessions as we are learning how to write explanation texts.  We 

have started our unit of work learning about frogs and their lifecycle. We made frogs in art and 

are going to share them at assembly this week, along with a special song about speckled frogs. 

We have also been enjoying our iPlay sessions which focus on constant movement for maximum 

activity and engagement!  

Mrs Ratcliff 

1/2R  

Students in 1/2R have been busy preparing for Fathers Day and the Dads and Lads day. 

We have also been lucky to have a visit from Penny and Lhasa from PAWS Pet Therapy. 

Penny comes to Goulburn South often to visit the students with her dog. 

 

Mrs Fennamore 

K-6R have been focusing on different literary texts each week. This week we have been 

reading and learning about the book Possum Magic by Mem Fox. We made our own 

map of Australia and tracked where Hush and Grandma Poss travelled. We even tried 

some of the foods that helped make Hush visible again such as vegemite sandwiches 

and Anzac biscuits. We also made our own possums and researched facts about this 

wonderful creature. Did you know that possums are actually good swimmers?               

We didn’t!  

It’s fun to learn new things and we are excited to see what next week’s book will be.  

Miss Bullock 



IF YOUR CHILD IS SICK 

When your child is sick there are a number of ways to notify the school. 

Firstly you can call the school on 48212759 and speak to a staff member or leave a voice 

message. When your child returns to school please send written advise with the reason. If 

your child has been absent for 2 or more days we advise you to provide a doctors       

certificate. These notes are to be handed to the class teacher on the day of their return.  

The importance of a students attendance at school can be found at the following link 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/student-wellbeing/media/documents/attendance-

behaviour-engagement/attendance/attendance_parents.pdf 

Celebrating our Success 

  Positive Behaviours for Learning 

Class of the Week   T3 Wk 

 

Student of the Week   HUME    

       MEEHAN    

       OXLEY  

House Competition Winner   

 

Cheeky Monkey     

Citizenship Awards    Level 2 Elsie   KM  

       Level 5 Isabella   1/2R 

              
When you have 5 buzz cards please bring them to the office so that we can hand them to Ms. Duncan.  

Student Birthdays 

In the past it has been traditional to bring cakes into school for students to share with 

their class on their birthday. As a school with a Healthy Canteen and also participating in 

the Live Life Well program we offer alternative suggestions for parents and carers when 

wanting to bring in food. 

Fruit platters, fruit kebabs or even a watermelon cake are great healthy alternatives.   

Recently a parent brought in a watermelon cake and it was a great hit with all the      

students in the class. Another alternative is stationery items such as pencils and erasers. 

Head Lice 

We have had reported cases of head lice in the school. Please check your child and 

treat accordingly.  



Upcoming Events 

Week 6 26/8 

 

Canteen Open 

27/8 

P & C Meeting 

2pm 

28/8 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

Mrs. Harrison     

parent teacher 

meet and greet—

by appointment 

only 12.45—3pm 

29/8 Fathers Day 

Stall 

Canberra     

Symphony     

Orchestra visit 

 

 

30/8 Dads & Lads 

in class visit 

11.30—12.35 

 

Canteen Open 

Week 7 

 

2/9 

Canteen Open 

3/9 4/9 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

5/9 6/9 

Canteen Open 

Week 8 9/9 

Canteen Open 

10/9 11/9 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

12/9 13/9 

 

Canteen Open 

Week 9 

 

16/9 

CANTEEN OPEN 

17/9 18/9 

Scripture 2.10 

Assembly 2.45 

19/9 20/9 

CANTEEN OPEN 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                          Buzz from the Beehive 

The canteen is now open Monday and Friday. The 

same menu is available. The canteen will also be 

selling Egg and Bacon rolls and a tea/coffee for 

$5.00 on Friday 30th August for the Dads and Lads 

Day.  

Students will be bringing home a Pie Drive       

fundraiser letter in week 7. More information will  

follow shortly. 


